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Summit to Create a Cyber-Community to Advance Deaf and Hard-of-Hearing 
Individuals in STEM (DHH Cyber-Community) 

June 25-27, 2008 

http://www.ntid.rit.edu/cat/summit 

Summit Participants 
As of May 20, 2008 

 
Project Leadership 
 
E. William Clymer, Principle Investigator 
PEN-International, Associate Director 
Center on Access Technology, Associate Director 
Rochester Institute of Technology 
National Technical Institute for the Deaf 
585-475-6894 (V/TTY) 
ewcncp@rit.edu 
 

Jorge L. Diaz-Herrera, Co-Principle Investigator 
Golisano College of Computing and  
Information Sciences, Professor and Dean 
Rochester Institute of Technology 
585-475-4786 (V/TTY) 
jdiaz@gccis.rit.edu 
 

Richard E. Ladner, Boeing Professor 
Department of Computer Science & Engineering 
University of Washington 
206-543-9347 
Ladner@cs.washington.edu  

James J. DeCaro, Professor and Director 
PEN-International 
Center on Access Technology, Director 
Rochester Institute of Technology 
National Technical Institute for the Deaf 
585-475-6319 (V/TTY) 
jjd8074@rit.edu 
 

Kelly Masters, Project Consultant 
Masters Consulting 
Rochester, NY 
585-388-9596 
kelly.masters@frontiernet.net  

Anna Cavender, Graduate Student 
Department of Computer Science & Engineering 
University of Washington 
cavender@cs.washington.edu  

 
 


